
December 23, 2024 

 

New Year's Holiday Notice 

We would like to inform you that our offices and factory in Japan will be closed for 

New Year's holiday from December 28th to January 5th.  

Offices will reopen with regular hours on Monday, January 6th. Your understanding 

and cooperation would be highly appreciated. 

 


